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FRANCODEX

NATURA

Flea and Tick Collar for Dogs

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE

Permethrin     8.0%

KEEP PACKET OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL AND INSERT BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 24022
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Net Wt. 10.5 g

Manufactured in France for:
Francodex Laboratories Inc.

P.O. Box 162209
Fort Worth, Texas

76161
USA

Do not open until use

Contains: One Collar 

NATURA FLEA AND TICK COLLAR FOR DOGS

PRECAUTIONS: DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH COLLAR.  Before
use on pregnant, lactating or sick animals or on animals under
drug or other pesticide treatment, consult a veterinarian.  Do
not use on puppies under 8 weeks of age.  Remove at first sign of
irritation or adverse reaction and shampoo the animal with a
non-pesticidal shampoo.  If reactions persist, consult a
veterinarian.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: TO RID DOGS OF FLEAS AND AMERICAN AND BROWN
DOG TICKS, place the collar around the dog’s neck, buckle, cut
off excess length and discard in garbage.  When attaching to



young puppies of breeds that grow rapidly, leave excess length
attached (depending on breed) to permit adjustment as the puppy
grows.  The collar must be worn loosely so that two fingers can
be placed between the collar and the dog’s neck.  Activity
against fleas starts within 24 hours, reaches maximum
effectiveness in one week and continues up to 90 days.  Ticks are
relatively harder to kill and die more slowly.  Activity against
ticks will occur within a few days.  On long-haired dogs, aids in
control of ticks.  Replace collar when effectiveness diminishes. 
The collar should be removed before bathing.  For effective flea
and tick control, treatment of the pet must be combined with
cleanup and sanitation of any area used by the pet.  Vacuum
floors, carpets and furniture (discard vacuum bag after use) and
wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters and surrounding areas.

STORAGE: Store in a cool dry area.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty pouch, box or collar.  Wrap in
newspaper and put in garbage collection.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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